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***** October 31, 1979

License No. 05-17401-01

F. M. Fox & Associates, Inc.
Attn: William H. Thornley, Jr.

Vice President - Safety Officer
4765 Independence Street
Wheat Ridge, Colorado 80033

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of October 9,1979, in response to our letter and
the attached Notice of Violation, dated August 23, 1979.

As discussed with fir. William H. Thornley on October 22, 1979, you must
request amendment of your license through the Materials Licensing Branch in
Washington, D.C., in order to properly designate the current radiation
protection officer at your Sedalia, Missouri facility. Licensable activities
are not in accordance with NRC requirements unless and until they are specifi-
cally authorized by the NRC. Your continued attention to this point is required.

We have no further questions regarding the remaining matters, and we will
review your corrective action during a future inspection.

Sincerely,
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Everett, Acting Chief
Fuel Facility and Material

Safety Branch

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
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